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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Christina Kennedy [ckennedy@geologist.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2009 12:38 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Bob Neal; Mark Tussing; Pete Dellavalle
Subject: Revised due date for Owens-Brockway Oakland SCM

Good afternoon Paresh, per our conversation earlier today, I would like to thank you for your time and for referring 
me to the Alameda County LOP online information.  As we discussed CKG has prepared the Site Conceptual Model 
for the Owens-Brockway glass bottle forming facility at 3600 Alameda Avenue but we are finding some difficulty 
with missing data, and feel that additional time would result in a much more comprehensive product. I know we 
had initially talked about a revised due date of April 1 but in consulting with my database specialist he felt that 
Friday April 3 would be better since he is scheduled to be out of town all next week.   
 
We feel confident that the final Site Conceptual Model will be a solid comprehensive document and provide a tool to 
allow us to move forward with response activities at the site, and we appreciate your support in facilitating this 
effort. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Chris Kennedy 
CKG Environmental, Inc. 
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